
June 17, 2014 

Board Room 

10:00 AM 

 

 The Sac County Board of Supervisors met in regular session with all members present, Ranell 

Drake, Chairman, presiding.  The minutes of the last meeting were approved as submitted. 

 It was moved by Stock and seconded by Hecht to amend the agenda to discuss a proposed 

ordinance regulating the use of ATV’s on county right of ways.  Ayes all, motion carried. 

 It was moved by Hecht and seconded by Stock to approve the agenda as amended.  Ayes all, 

motion carried. 

 The Board reviewed the list of names which makes up the County’s Condemnation 

Compensation Board.   No action was taken. 

 It was moved by Hecht and seconded by Stock to approve the drainage claims as submitted.  

Ayes all, motion carried. 

 During a discussion on the use of All Terrain Vehicles on county roads, Supervisor Stock reported 

that the Cities of Lake View, Wall Lake and Auburn had no objection to the ordinance.  Sheriff McClure 

indicated that the City of Sac City would support an ordinance regulating the use of ATV’s if the County 

passed such an ordinance and Supervisors Hecht and Drake had had no feedback from the constituents 

in their districts.  Further discussion will be held on June 24 at the regular Board meeting. 

 The County Engineer updated the Board on activities of the county road crews and the status of 

current maintenance and construction projects. 

 It was moved by Stock and seconded by Hecht to approve plans for Project L-CE-2065—73-81 to 

replace the approaches to the bridge over the Cedar River on County Road D36.  Ayes all, motion 

carried. 

 With there being no further business, on motion, the meeting was adjourned. 
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